Dear Reeve and Council:

I am the owner/operator of the Upper Mann Lake Golf Course. I operate the golf course with the intention of keeping the fees as low as I can for adults and allow kids to use the facility for free.

In the past, you have provided me with a grant to help offset my operating expenses, which allowed me to continue to offer this much-needed recreational opportunity to County residents.

I am once again asking Council for an operating grant of \$4,059.52 to help offset my operating costs. This will allow me to continue to keep the fees as low as possible and to allow kids under 10 to golf with their parents or an adult for free.

I thank you for your consideration and look forward to a positive response.

Yours truly,

on Mr Donald

Ron McDonald